
 

COLLECTION FOR LEUKEMIA & LYMPHOMA SOCIETY 

Thank you for helping us surpass our collections from previous 

years! This year, we raised $919.74 for the Leukemia & Lymphoma 

Society! THANK YOU! 

DONATIONS FOR BACKPACK BLESSINGS 

Thank you to our Pre-K classes for collecting items and food for 

Backpack Blessings for their mission project this year! Backpack 

Blessings is part of the mission’s ministry at Mallard Creek 

Presbyterian Church, which provides food, clothing, hygiene 

products, and other household products for 29 families (154 

people) from University Meadows and Parkside Elementary 

schools each week. 

We will continue to collect items for this wonderful ministry until the 

end of the school year. A list of specific items needed will be 

emailed to you separately and posted on your class Band app. 

PARENT WORKSHOP 

Thank you to the parents who attended and to, Madeline Smith, 

an ABA Therapist with Abacus Therapies, for conducting such an 

excellent and informative workshop last month! 

 

 

“I am the way, the truth, and the life. 

No one comes to the father except 

through Me.”   John 14:6 

MCPCP’S SICK POLICY  

Our policy considers a fever to be 

100.4 degrees Fahrenheit or higher 

and children must be symptom 

free for 48 hours before returning to 

preschool. Please follow these 

policies and if your child has a 

communicable disease, please 

notify us immediately. 

 

April 2022 

NEWSLETTER 

KEY DATES 

April 1st: LAST Tuition payment #9 

for May is due. 

April 2nd: Church Easter Egg Hunt—

1 p.m. 

April 5th: Last day to pay tuition 

without late fee. 

April 6th: 100th Day of Preschool! 

April 7th: Spring Fling face painting 

permission slips due. 

April 8th-18th: NO SCHOOL--Spring 

Break. 

April 19th: 1st day back to 

preschool. 

April 22nd: Earth Day! 

April 25th & 26th: Spring Pictures & 

Pre-K Graduation Pictures. 

April 26th: Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 

April 28th: Spring Fling 

UPCOMING DATES 

May 1st: Tuition Payment #1 for 

2022-2023 school year is due. 

May 2nd-5th: Teacher Appreciation 

Week. 

May 2nd-5th: Scholastic Book Fair. 

May 5th: Last day to pay tuition 

without a late fee. 

May 5th: Spring Fling (rain date). 

May 12th: Pre-K Lemonade Stand. 

May 16th: Last day to register for 

Summer Camps. 

May 19th: Pre-K Carnival. 

May 25th: 3’s End-of-Year Programs 

May 26th: 2’s End-of-Year Programs 

& Celebrations. 

May 26th: Pre-K Graduation & 

Reception @ 1:30 p.m. 

May 30th: Happy Memorial Day! 

REMINDERS… 

THANK YOU… 

SPRING & PRE-K GRADUATION PICTURES 

All 2 and 3-year-old classes will have their spring pictures taken 

and Pre-K classes will have their graduation pictures taken with 

and without their graduation robe and cap on April 25th & 26th. 

(Please see your class calendar for your child’s picture day.) 

CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT 

Come and support the preschool by joining us for a Chick-fil-A 

Spirit Night at 8700 University Executive Park Drive on Tuesday, 

April 26th, from 5 to 8 p.m. Eat with us in the dining room or order 

through the drive-thru and tell them that you are with “MCPCP”. 

Our preschool will earn 15% of our sales. We hope to see you 

there for food, fun, and fellowship! 

SPRING FLING 

Spring Fling for all classes is on Thursday, April 28th, promptly at 

11:30 a.m. on the lawn by the bus garage. (Rain date is May 5th.) 

All parents are welcome and encouraged to attend. Bring a 

lawn chair and/or a blanket and enjoy this FUN event. Bring a 

picnic lunch for you and your family to enjoy together afterward. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MCPCP CAR MAGNETS 

Help promote our preschool by 

purchasing a MCPCP magnet for 

$5 and putting it on the back of 

your car.  

The PRESCHOOL and PRESCHOOL 

OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED from Monday, 

April 11th through Monday, April 18th, 

for Spring Break. 

SPECIAL EVENTS 


